
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds 
 
RE: Donation to Irving ES 
 
DATE: February 18, 2020 
 
Summary 
 
Mark & Dawn Deaton would like to donate 12 student ukuleles to the school with a 
value of $1,188. This donation will be used to increase participants in the after school 
music Ukulele Club and music class.    
 
Dawn Deaton is a retired D97 FLES teacher. Their son Patrick is a new D97 music 
teacher and the family is long standing member of the D97 community. 
 
Administration will be seeking board approval for the donation of the ukuleles on March 
17, 2020. 
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